Bulletin Extra 6. Fr.W.
Hello everyone. Regarding Mass attendance this weekend, please read the following:
We will be opening our churches for Masses this weekend but the seating will be limited to 25% of occupancy and we must all observe social distance requirements within. Very approximately, given the differing make up of families etc, 80 people will fit into both St. Columbanus and Holy Trinity and about 60 at Sacred Heart. You will enter through the Main Street door, the Main East door, and the Main South door respectively.
As mentioned in last week’s bulletin extra: The obligation to attend weekend Mass is still LIFTED. If we do attend it must be in our own parish church.  Anyone with health difficulties and on Dr.’s orders should not attend. People over 65 are also advised not to attend during this pandemic.  Masks must be worn. Holy Communion will be given in the hand only until further notice. Arrive early as we will shut the doors five minutes prior to the beginning of Mass.
I’ll leave it at that for now. Those who do attend will hear more in church. God bless you all. Fr.W.



 
